
Dr Róisín Byrne 
Róisín is an Educational 
Psychologist with Enfield 
Educational Psychology 
Service. She has experience 
supporting inclusion of 
Gypsy, Roma and Traveller 
young people through her work as an 
EP and her research on sense of school 
belonging in young Irish Travellers. She has 
a particular interest in reducing exclusions 
and promoting high expectations for 
learners from Gypsy, Roma and Traveller 
backgrounds. 

Thursday 23rd June 2022
2pm 
Virtual meeting on 
Microsoft Teams

www.enfield.gov.uk

For more information email EPS@enfield.gov.uk

Come along to our Gypsy Roma And Traveller Good 
Practice Network Meeting where you can network, 
reflect, share good practice and problem-solve with 
other settings and our two hosts Chelsea McDonagh 
and Dr Róisín Byrne. 

For any member of staff in an educational setting in 
Enfield who works with Gypsy, Roma or Traveller 
learners

ENFIELD Educational 
Psychology Service

Do you support learners from 
Gypsy, Roma and Traveller 
backgrounds in your setting? 

Chelsea McDonagh
Chelsea is a researcher, Irish 
Traveller activist and writer. 
She provides consultancy on a 
wide range of issues affecting 
Gypsy and Traveller people 
including education, health, 
policy and politics. Chelsea is one of the 
co-founders of the Rom Belong programme, 
a KCL Widening Participation programme 
for Gypsy, Roma and Traveller pupils and is 
passionate about improving opportunities 
for young people. Twitter handle: @
chelsmacdonn

Click here to sign up

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=HbkYzLIbm02sdnpER0iNSUEarfLP-XVEjDlw4Fr6RhtUNjAxMEw2UEw0TDRKWTVDN0xRMFhRNTVDTi4u&wdLOR=c31A208D8-28C5-1149-AFFD-21E541BD4775

